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Hello Planning Division,

I would like to better understand how I can be a part of the ongoing discussions and committees that will make
decisions on the proposed study areas for higher density and transit-oriented housing.  A resident since 1998, I have
not come across any of your notices for public participation or comment except recently on Next-door leading up to
the Aug 19th city council meeting.  Who is on the proposed study area committee and how can I, as a resident,
become a part of them in the future?  How have you been advertising input into the 2040 General Plan? 

Thank you
Ann Olson




